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Nursery
Nursery children have been helping 
Miss Nixon get ready for her wedding 
day - which is today!

When she returns to school on 
Monday, her new married name will 
be Mrs Lilley.



In understanding the world, we went to the nature garden 

to hunt for signs of spring. We found daffodils and blossom.

In maths, we have been learning about

 our number bonds to 10. We used double sided

 counters and a 10s frame to help us.

Reception



Year 1
In maths we have been measuring heavy and light 
objects. We learnt what mass means and used a 
balancing scale to help us work out the mass.

In English we have started reading the story ‘Jack and 
the beanstalk’. We have been busy making predictions 
about what we think is at the top of the beanstalk.

In science we have been learning about garden flowers 
and wild flowers and sorting them into the correct 
groups.



Year 2
In English we have been busy looking at 
News Reports and writing our own based 
on the Great Fire of London. 

In maths we have continued looking at 
measure and found the mass of different 
objects.

In science we have been looking at 
suitable materials that are eco-friendly. 
We tested which would be good to make 
a plant pot from.



Year 3
In writing we have been busy drafting, 
editing and publishing our bedtime stories. 
We will be sharing them with nursery soon. 

In maths, we have been learning about 
fractions and  how different denominators 
affect the share of the pizza you get. 

In computing, we have been using the 
Keynote app to create digital art. We 
know how to change the opacity of the 
picture and add colour. We hope to take 
part in David Hockney’s Draw 
competition.



Year 4
In writing, we have started our research on a 
holiday destination of our choice. We will be 

using this information to make a leaflet.

In maths, we have continued our learning of 
fractions and began adding and subtracting 

them.

During science, we created our own circuits, 
focussing on which are electrical conductors 

and electrical insulators.



Year 5
In writing, we have been thinking about 

performing our stories for others to listen to. 
We practised reading them using our fluency 

skills and then recorded our work.

In maths, we have started to look at how to 
draw, read and interpret line graphs and tables.

On Monday and Tuesday, Bikeability visited to 
work with year 5. We enjoyed going on the 

bikes and learnt how to be safe and 
responsible.



Year 6
In writing, we have finished our dialogue 

between Mr Poe and the Baudelaire children. 
The children were shocked to learn that their 

parents perished in a fire. 

In maths, we have continued our work on line 
graphs, bar charts and pie charts.

For reading, we are continuing to work on 
smaller extracts and we are focusing on finding 

the evidence within the text.



Thank you


